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Welcome CIPS Ontario Members 

 

Thank you for being a member of the Canadian Information Processing Society of Ontario.  

Your commitment to ethical practice in the field of Information Technology and CIPS Ontario 

is appreciated.  This electronic newsletter features both industry and CIPS Ontario news, as 

well as updates relevant to our members. 

It has been quiet since COVID-19 has taken the world by storm, but we have a lot to talk 

about , so we look forward to talking with you at the 2020 AGM.  

For those members who will not be able to attend the AGM, please  take advantage of send-

ing in your electronic proxy once it has been distributed.  

Again, thank you for being a CIPS Ontario member.  We look forward to the exciting times 

ahead for CIPS  in the upcoming months!   

Your CIPS Ontario Board 

Newsletter  Issue: October 2020 



CIPS UPDATE 

CIPS Ontario - New Website 
 

We are happy to introduce the new CIPS Ontario website at https://on.cips.ca/. Please visit the 

new website and provide us your feedback. 

Ontario Immigrant Nominee Program Involvement 

CIPS Ontario is reaching out to the Ministry of Labour Training & Skills Development on this 

new opportunity in hopes to support International applicants applying under the Ontario         

Immigrant Nominee Program for occupations within the Information Technology sector.  

CIPS Saskatchewan is working with the Immigrant Nominee Program in Saskatchewan, and it 

has significantly increased CIPS exposure and awareness amongst employers in the province. 

More information will be provided in the upcoming weeks. 

CIPS Connection Newsletter 

Be sure to pay attention to the CIPS connection newsletter. Several webinars are occurring  

regularly and are announced through the newsletter to all CIPS members. 

 

 

 

https://on.cips.ca/


CIPS Ontario 2020 Annual General Meeting - Virtual 

November 24, 2020 @ 7pm 
 

Mark the Date…...  

The AGM for CIPS Ontario will be held online. More details will be provided in the upcoming 

weeks. We are looking for CIPS Ontario members to participate at the AGM. As indicated by 

our elected President, Paul Madden, our current focus is  to expand membership, increase 

advocacy within CIPS Ontario and local professional community. 

CIPS 2020 AGM will highlight the following areas:  

 CIPS National landscape 

 CIPS Ontario 2020 year-end finances. 

 CIPS Ontario future objectives  

 

  

 

 



 

Call for Nominations: Board of Directors - CIPS Ontario 

If you want to join the Board, and help define the direction of CIPS in Ontario, please submit your short bio  
directly to membership@cips-on.ca . It will be circulated to members with the AGM package in the upcoming 
month. Please submit by Friday November 6,2020. 

The following Directors are up for Re-Election: 
 

Andrew Palmer I.S.P.  

Timothy Lethbridge I.S.P., ITCP  

Shawn Condé I.S.P., ITCP   

Daminni Grover I.S.P., ITCP   

Dale McInnis I.S.P., ITCP   

mailto:membership@cips-on.ca?subject=Would%20like%20to%20apply%20for%20the%20CIPS%20Ontario%20-%20Board%20of%20Directors


 

Contact Us 
Contact us for more information about the Canadian Information Processing Society of Ontario 

professional association.  

Contact Us 
membership@cips-on.ca  

Visit us at  

https://on.cips.ca/ 

 

mailto:membership@cips-on.ca?subject=Newsletter%20Inquiry
https://on.cips.ca/

